
 

Bordetella (Kennel Cough) Waiver 

 

 

Bordetella Policy (Kennel Cough):  The Pet Hotel requires Bordetella to be 

administered every 6 months.   Any dog entering our building for grooming, 

daycare, or boarding will be held to the same vaccination standard.  

The Pet Hotel will only perform Bordetella Vaccinations on dogs that have 

received a Bordetella no later than 7 months prior to the desired entry date into 

the hotel.  Dogs that have not had a Bordetella within 7 months of the desired 

entry date into the hotel will need to have the shot given minimum two weeks 

before the dog is scheduled to enter the building. 

 

I, ____________________________ ,  have opted to have the Bordetella given at 

the hotel even though it does not fall within the required guidelines.  I, 

____________________________ ,  fully understand that it could take up to 14 

days after the date the vaccine is given in order to be fully effective.   

 

Philadelphia Pet Hotel & Villas will not be held liable in anyway for failure to 

follow the recommended guidelines.   

 

________________________________   ________________________________ 

Owner’s Name Please Print    Philadelphia Pet Hotel & Villas 

        

________________________________   ________________________________ 

Signature      Signature 

 

________________________________   ________________________________  

Date       Date 

 

Effective date: December 8,2011 


